
 
 

 

Notices  
 Holy Week Assemblies: Different year groups will be leading 

assemblies to talk us through the events of Holy Week. These will 

take place on the following dates. Parents are welcome to attend. 

They all start at 9:10am. 

 Palm Sunday Prayer Service led by Y1 and Y2 Monday 7th April  

 Last Supper Prayer Service led by Y3 and Y4 Tuesday 8th April  

 Agony in the Garden Prayer Service led by Y6 Wednesday 9th April   

 Stations of the Cross Prayer Service led by Y5 Thursday 10th April  

 

 PTA News: Well done, Lisa Sale, March’s 50/50 winner with £48.75. 

A cheque will be posted to you.  

 

 The PTA are also busy planning their annual Mother’s day shop. Please 

see the flyer attached. You will be able to purchase a gift via the 

school gateway and then your child will choose a gift for someone 

special – Mom, Nan, Auntie, etc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Weekly News  
Dear Parents, 

In this week’s Gospel, we heard the story of the Transfiguration. Jesus is 

changed and everything changes for the disciples, too. They know that 

Jesus is truly the son of God. God asks us to listen to his son and love one 

another.  

 

Thank you for all of your support with our fundraising and charity work 

during this season of Lent. Your contributions of toiletries today is most 

appreciated. Any donations of treats next Friday (sweets, biscuits, 

chocolate) would be wonderful. The children are also working towards 

their sponsored walk and pray, so please encourage them to collect some 

sponsor money.  

 

Thank you to Y5 parents who attended their class Jubilee prayer service 

on Wednesday. We hope that you enjoyed praying with your child and 

reflecting on how we can be ‘Pilgrims of Hope’ through our actions. We are 

so pleased that so many of you could attend.  

 

Thank you to Y3 parents who took part in our Reconciliation workshop on 

Thursday. We are sure that you found it useful and beneficial to work 

with your child and this was a lovely opportunity to help the children 

prepare for the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Kindest regards, Mrs Hill  

 

 
 

 

 

 

              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events  
 

Tuesday 25th March – Y3 attending Church 

for Mass with the Parish 

 

Wednesday 26th March 2:45pm Y6 Prayer 

service (parents welcome)  

 

Friday 28th March – PTA Mother’s Day Shop 

(please see the flyer)  

 

Tuesday 1st April – Science Extravaganza 

(please see separate letter)  

 

Tuesday 1st April 2:45pm - Y4 Prayer 

service (parents welcome)  

 

Thursday 3rd April 2:45pm – Y2 Prayer 

service (parents welcome) 

  

Friday 4th April 1:45pm – Y3 Sacrament of 

Reconciliation  
 

 

Reflection and Prayer  
 

This Sunday is the Third 

Sunday of Lent.   
                                    

This week’s Gospel teaches us that 

sometimes when we are ready to give up 

and we decided to give something one  

more chance, we finally succeed. God is 

always ready to give us another chance  

to change and grow the fruits of his love. 

Just as the gardener was ready to care 

for the tree, Jesus is ready to help us be 
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